
Latest e-bulletin for the A11 Spooner Row to Tuttles reconstruction scheme 
 
Upcoming work                                                                                  19 June 2023 

 
Weekend closure of A11 northbound Browick/Mulbarton carriageway 
 
As per our recent e-bulletin dated 5 June 2023, we need to close a small section of 
the A11 northbound between the Browick Road junction exit and entry slip roads 
from 8pm 23 June 2023 until 6am on Monday 26 June 2023. This is so we can 
carry out drainage work. 
 

A clearly signed ‘up and over’ diversion route will be in place, which will divert 
traffic off the A11 at the Browick Road northbound exit slip road, before re-joining 
the A11 at the Browick Road northbound entry slip road. 
 
A11 northbound overnight carriageway closure 
As part of the above work, we’ll also need an overnight closure of the A11 
northbound carriageway between Attleborough to Thickthorn, on 23 June 2023, 
from 8pm until 6am. At 6am the A11 northbound carriageway will reopen, aside 
from the small section between the Browick Road junction exit and entry slip 
roads, which will reopen at 6am on Monday 26 June 202 (as per the weekend 
closure information above). 
 
A clearly signed diversion route will be in place throughout this overnight closure. 
Traffic wishing to travel northbound on the A11 will be diverted along the A1066 at 
Thetford, before travelling eastbound on the A140, and then northbound towards 
the A47. At the A47 junction join the A47 westbound to Thickthorn interchange. 
You can find a map of the diversion route at the end of this eBulletin.  

 
We’re sorry for the disruption this work may cause to your journey and encourage 
drivers to plan ahead and allow extra time when travelling. Please note that these 
closures are subject to change at short notice due to unforeseen circumstances or 
poor weather conditions. Please check our project webpage for the latest information 
before you travel: www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A11concrete. 
 
Get in touch 
We look forward to updating you on our progress in the near future.  
 
If you have any questions about this work, you can contact us by calling our 24/7 
Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, or by emailing 
ConcreteRoadsEastA11@nationalhighways.co.uk. Alternatively, please visit our 
website for more information about this project: 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A11concrete. 
 
Road users can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England 
website at www.trafficengland.com or by following our Twitter feed: 
@HighwaysEAST.   
 
Yours sincerely 

http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A11concrete
https://twitter.com/HighwaysEAST


 
 
 
 
 

Andy Dyer 
Project Manager 
  



 
 
 


